
THAT’S ENTERTAINMENT CLUB 
Minutes for September 9, 2009 

 
 
1.  Opening Remarks 

President Richard Wach called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.   There were 20 members present. 
 
2.  Secretary’s Report 

The Secretary’s report was approved as read. 
 
3.  Treasurer’s Report  

Treasurer Patsy Womack reported TEC had a balance of $2,923.13. The report was approved.  
 
4.   Old Business 

 Pee Wee Bowen Dance – All 150 tickets were sold at $10 apiece.  General discussion was that 
everyone had a great time and he should be invited back next year. 
 

5.  New Business 
 

 Talent Show – Postponed indefinitely, perhaps February/March. 
 

 September 12 – Variety Night with a stand-up comedian and Bill Parrish, a DJ-one-man-
band.  Root beer floats will be served. Billie Velasquez will make a basket for the club to raffle 
for $1 per ticket, 6 for $5.00 

 
 October 24 – Halloween Party – Spaghetti dinner and Willie’s Boy Band. These tickets will 

be $10.  People are needed to serve dinner and to help decorate. Show up at 2:00 p.m. 
 

 October 31 – Bill Burdick will be in charge of a Scavenger Hunt 
 

 November 6 – Christmas Musical Program, Art Park Players.  Cost will be $500.  An afghan 
has been donated for TEC to raffle.  Sue Steik, Patsy Womack, and Ann Weiss agreed to meet 
to decide about food, etc. 
 

 December 4 – Judging of Bella Vita Christmas lights 
 

 December 5 – Free Christmas Social 
 

 December 9 – Christmas Hayride and Party 
 

 President Wach raised the possibility of cancelling the December meeting, but no decision was 
made. 
 

 We were reminded that the Men’s Club will be sponsoring a Luau on September 26. 
 

6.  Open Discussion 
 

 Beverly Blumerick discussed T-Shirts with collars and showed us a sample.  A 
suggestion was made that Beverly could bring a sample shirt and a sign-up sheet to club 
meetings in order to increase interest in the shirts. 

 
 The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 
 The next meeting will be Wednesday, October 14, 2009. 


